
NEWCHURCH COMMUNITY PRIMARY SCHOOL 

28th September 2018 

Dear Parent/Grandparent, 

Reading and Maths is once again a key area of our School Improvement Plan this 

year and we would love it if you could contribute to helping our Newchurch 

Robins develop a greater love of reading and maths. 

If you have just a little time to spare, we would love you to help us in school.  

We are looking for volunteers to hear readers and help children with their times 

tables.  If you do have time available, no matter how small, we would love to 

hear from you. 

Please complete the slip below and return it to school by Friday 5th October so 

that Mrs Narraway can formulate a timetable across the school.  Once this is 

done, she will contact you with further details. 

Many thanks in anticipation of your continued and values support. 

 

Mrs S Lawrenson 

Headteacher 

 

 

Name of child_____________________________________ 

Class______________ 

Please tick the times that you are available and what you would be willing to 

volunteer for. 

Year Group 
(please note we 
do not deploy 

volunteers in 
their own child’s 

class) 

Tick age 
group(s) you 
are willing to 

work with 

Area of 
support you 
would like to 

be involved 
in. 

Tick Time(s) of the 
day you could 
support us. 

Tick 

Reception  Reading  9:00am -
10:00am 

 

Year 1 or Year 2  9:00am – 

11:00am 

 

Year 3 or Year 4  Times Tables  1:00pm – 
3:00pm 

 

Year 5 or Year 6  2:00pm – 

3:00pm 

 

 


